
Hello,
We are excited to announce that wind turbine deliveries for SunZia Wind have started TODAY! We are
pleased to share this important project milestone with you as construction continues to progress on
schedule

We received feedback from community members following our initial update. Pattern Energy
understands that construction can bring about changes, especially for those living nearby. We are
committed to addressing your concerns and communicating about construction activities to keep you
updated on the project and help you make informed travel decisions during this time.  

What does wind turbine delivery mean for you? 

It may mean a disruption to your regular travel route. 

Wind turbine deliveries can take place any time between 7am – 4pm Monday through Friday, and
occasionally on Saturday. The number of deliveries and the time of day will vary each week.  

The main delivery route for the wind turbine components is HWY 42, from Willard to Corona. The
wind turbine components will travel on oversize delivery vehicles which require special traffic flow
precautions and accommodations per the permit issued by New Mexico Department of
Transportation.  

While wind turbine components are on the road for delivery:  

HWY 42 southbound from Willard to Corona will be one-way, while northbound traffic will be
stopped. If you enter HWY 42 between flaggers and a delivery truck is enroute, a pilot car will be
present to ensure you can pull safely to the side of the road to let the delivery trucks pass. 

The deliveries will be travelling toward a receiving yard near Torrance County Road and then the turbine
parts will head off to their location. 

Drivers are highly encouraged to use the Highway 54 detour to Encino for northbound travel. Please see
the map for more information on traffic flow. 



Delivery schedules are being coordinated with Corona Public Schools to avoid any impact
on school bus schedules once the school year begins.  

Pattern Energy will provide updates on construction activities, progress, and any traffic
impacts on an ongoing basis.   
  
Know someone who should be receiving these construction activity updates? Please
forward them this email and encourage them to sign up for our email program HERE. 
  
Your input is invaluable in shaping a project that is considerate of the community’s needs. If
you have any additional questions, please reach out to SunZia@patternenergy.com or call
855-780-3859. 

Sincerely,
SunZia Wind

Sent to: edith.camargo-renteria@patternenergy.com
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